
 
 
 
Welcome to the website for the Baker Resource Management Plan Revision.  We hope 
this website will help you stay up-to-date on the revision effort and provide 
information about how you can be involved in the process.  We appreciate your 
participation, and look forward to continuing our work together. 
 
Keeping you up-to-date and providing opportunities for you to be involved in the plan 
revision are my top priorities.  Every effort will be made to keep this website current, 
and I hope you will visit periodically to see what is new.  
 
As one way to stay informed, this web space will contain an ongoing list of recently 
posted documents.  You will be able to read the documents using the links provided. 
 
If you have any comments or questions, please don't hesitate to contact us at: 
Allison_Kuehl@blm.gov 
 
 

 
Allison Kuehl 
Team Leader 
Baker Resource Management Plan Revision 
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